
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1467 
 

Asked on 16 November 2023 
 

MR J MCDONALD asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the $150m Catalyst Infrastructure Fund—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise (a) the actual expenditure for 2022-23, (b) the allocated 
expenditure to date for 2023-24 to 2027-28 (reported separately by financial year) and 
(c) the current full list of funding recipients? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
(a) and (b) 
As indicated in the response to Question on Notice 1218, tabled on 10 November 2023, 
expenditure of the $150m Catalyst Infrastructure Fund (CIF) is subject to successful 
negotiation with proponents and execution of infrastructure agreements.  As indicated 
in the response to Question on Notice 1218, it is expected that the full CIF of $150 
million will be allocated by June 2024.  
 
(c)   
The list of proponents currently negotiating infrastructure agreements remains 
confidential until the infrastructure agreements are executed by the Minister for 
Economic Development Queensland.  
 
 

 
 
     


